
Objection letter 
391 St Albans Road West 
 
 
Looking at the supplied plans the existing property doesn’t not match the 
situation on site. Room seems to be missing that is present above kitchen area 
and dorma is showing with windows facing the front of the property which is 
not present either. 
 
Outbuilding way bigger than what was granted in the previous plans (games 
room) with rules of use attached in a document. Outbuilding too close to main 
dwelling. If ground floor gets extended will practically connect the unlawful 
outbuilding with the main house. This should be well inspected prior to any 
decisions are made on this application. 
 
With number of rooms being added the noise will increase and parking will 
become an issue. 
 


